
Spring 2 
2024

Reward Assembly

Attendance:

KS1: 1H- 97%

KS2:  5S-  99%   

Value of the week:  CREATIVITY

Reading Cup: 

KS1: 3F- 83%

KS2:  4CS- 90%

Homework Heroes:
We have some beautiful writing in year 5 
& 6 in the homework department this 
week and some really creative homework 
across KS1 and Lower KS2…All the children 
showed off with their twirl of fame!

                Well done team TC!!!

Important Dates Next Week 
Mon 11 th - Fri 15th March

         Assessment week

Mon 11th  - Year 5 Trip to Selhurst

          Evangelical Church

         

Book Fair- All week in the school          

         hall – take the community    

        entrance after school for your   

        child’s opportunity to buy a book.

Wed 13th - National Dental 

Programme for Reception & Year 1

Message of the week

WOW! The Crescent has had an amazing week full of exciting events taking place. with trips 
to a Museum and World Book Day.

The children blew us away with their outfits and favourite book characters and CREATIVITY in 
their toilet roll characters.

Looking ahead to next week, please support your children in encouraging them to have a 
good night sleep and a healthy breakfast in all the year groups in preparation for their 

Assessment week taking place from Mon 11th to Fri 15th March.

As always, thank you for your support

Trips- Parent contributions needed
The cost is just £20 for children and Pupil premium £10 for 6 trips that
are carefully matched to their topics.

Trips and enrichment opportunities are really important to us in providing the children with 
further learning outside of the classroom so your support is greatly appreciated to ensure 
we can continue to provide this great offer.

The Crescent Food Bank
We are asking all families if they can spare any non-perishable food items or toiletries, no 
matter how big or small. This would be very much appreciated in supporting our family 
community at the Crescent   Thank you for your support in advance.



Safeguarding- If you have any concerns regarding your child's safety or welfare, please 

reach out to the Family Support Team. If you or your family are at imminent risk please call 999 
in the first instance.

           Please also see the list of organisations that support children and families 

https://service.croydon.gov.uk/people/w/webpage/directory-search

Check out our learning gallery:

Reception- The children have been 
reading the story "The three little pigs” 
and made their own houses of brick, 
sticks & straw.
Year 3-Taking part in “Just Dance” to 
learn about hand, eye coordination & 
balance.
Also looking at Heavy/light and mass 
in maths
World Book Day- The staff had good 
fun too!

Year 4- Trip to The Horniman's Museum. 
Exploring artefacts linking to our topic “Land, 
Sea & Sky 

Year 5-Mrs Missons-Subject Leader for Art- 

Has been working with the children creating “ 
The Great, The Bold AND The Brave Amazing 
Art pieces.

Year 6- The Children created their favourite 

book character for world book day

https://service.croydon.gov.uk/people/w/webpage/directory-search
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